
  You are invited to a
public consultation meetingpublic consultation meeting

Tuesday 12 November 2024
4-6pm 

or
Monday 18 November 2024

10am-12 noon
Sun Street Children’s Centre, RG1 3JX

on the proposed closure of
Sunnyside Nursery

We are consulting on the proposed closure of
Sunnyside Nursery at Sun Street Children’s Centre

and we invite you to share your views.

For full details of
the proposal please

scan the QR code

You may also email your feedback to
reading.childrencentres@brighterfuturesforchildren.org

mailto:Reading.childrencentres@brighterfuturesforchildren.org

